Mike J. Molina

SRS
From: Jeanne Dunn <jeanneadunn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 1:35 PM
To: Mike J. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Aloha Mr. Molina,
Thank you for your service and your hard work on behalf of Maui County.

I'm writing to testify on behalf of the appointment of Michele McLean as Planning Director. I understand her
appointment is going before the Maui County Council Governance, Ethics and Transparency Committee.

I have known Michele for seven years personally as a friend and fellow tennis player. (I captained her on my
team for the past 4 years.) Professionally, my husband, Paul Dunn and I first met Michele many years ago
when she worked for KSD. We have become good friends with her and her husband, Paul.

On the many opportunities that I have engaged Michele in discussions about the plans for Maui County, she has
always been extremely thoughtful, helpful and ready to listen and engage in a healthy discussion. She is clearly
intelligent, a positive leader and a great role model for myself and other working women. Her upbringing on
Maui mirrors my experience of having been here now 30 years. I believe she has the best in store for our
beloved island. Personally, she is very giving, kind and an extremely hard worker. As her tennis captain, she
was a delight to have on my team, willing to take direction and truly a team player.

I hope the Council will reconfirm her appointment as Planning Director.
Michele is a great asset to have in our public service. I believe she is the best to serve in this capacity.

With much appreciation,

Jeanne Dunn
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